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I would like to suggest a site inspection visit to the playground at Bishopton. I note the Examining Authority have visited
Mill Lane adjacent to the school but did not visit the playground located beyond the school on Cobby Castle Lane. A visit
to the playground is essential to appreciate the impact of the solar panel development on the visitor experience there. The
playground is a relatively recent addition to the village after many years of fundraising and its open rural outlook is a key
benefit for children and carers alike.


